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of twists and surprises . . . I couldn't put it down!” (Lisa Jackson). She woke up with no memories . . . She wakes up
in a hospital room . . . bruised . . . bloody . . . confused. She knows her name is Gemma La Porte—but that's all. She
doesn't remember smashing her car. She doesn't remember anything from the last three days. But a policeman, Deputy Will
Tanninger, is waiting for answers and wants to know if she's responsible for a fatal hit-and-run . . . But remembering
her past could kill her . . . Hoping to restore her shattered memory, Gemma has no choice but to put her trust in Will.
But if it turns out she's guilty of murder, he has no choice but to arrest her. Torn by her growing feelings for Will,
and haunted by her shadowy past, Gemma is determined to learn the truth. But, in this case, the darkest truths are
unknowable—and the deadliest enemies are unseen . . . “An eerie suspense novel woven with a compelling romance and a
touch of the supernatural . . . the plot takes a darker, more sinister turn, and the terrifying denouement will have
readers riveted.” —Publishers Weekly “An imaginative mystery that will beguile the reader . . . The suspense continues
to build through the twisted maze of Gemma's memories to what can only be described as a shocking conclusion. Unseen
is, quite simply, an electrifying thriller.” —Mysterious Reviews
Dangerous Behavior Nancy Bush 2017-04-25 A killer couple stalks the pages of this intense thriller from the New York
Times bestselling authorwho “always delivers edge-of-your-seat suspense!” (Lisa Jackson) Some couples Just one look,
and it's clear they're perfect together. It's in the way they touch, talk, and kiss. They share the same interests. The
same twisted passions. They do everything together. Even kill . . . Are too good Julia St. James Ford has washed up on
a beach near her home in Seaside, Oregon, with no memory of how she got there or how her husband, Joe, died. The police
rule the case an accident. But Joe's brother, Sam—Jules' rescuer and her first love—suspects otherwise. While Sam tries
to piece the facts together, Jules fears someone is watching, determined to find out how much she knows. To be true
Behind closed doors, behind Jules' neighbors' smiles, are terrifying secrets. A string of sordid thrill kills . . . and
one survivor who never should have got away. And as she and Sam close in on the events of one tragic night, and the
truth comes flooding back, remembering a killer's face may be the last thing Jules ever does . . . Praise for Nancy
Bush and her novels “Engrossing . . . twists you won't see coming!” —Karen Rose, New York Times bestselling author
“Pulse-pounding . . . Readers will tear through the pages.” —Publishers Weekly “An imaginative mystery that will
beguile the reader . . . an electrifying thriller.” —Mysterious Reviews
Most Likely to Die Lisa Jackson 2016-03 As their twenty-year high school reunion approaches, Lindsay, Kristen, and
Rachel find themselves marked for death by the very same killer responsible for brutally murdering a fellow student.
Radio Active William O'Shaughnessy 2019-09-17 Radio Active is William O’Shaughnessy’s fifth collection of essays, onair interviews, tributes and eulogies, endorsements, recollections of an evening, and more from “perhaps the finest
broadcaster in America” whose commentaries are akin to “potato chips” per former Secretary of State Henry Kissinger
because “You can’t stop with only one.” The book opens with a ringing signature defense of the First Amendment and
collected O’Shaughnessy correspondence with heroes and “villains,” and insightful sections honoring former New York
Governor Mario Cuomo, who said, “When O’Shaughnessy is on his game . . . he’s better than anyone on the air or in
print.” There is also a section on the estimable Bush family. In eliciting “provocative and candid revelations” from
his wide circle, this new compendium pulses with brilliant, insightful prose and a life-affirming reverence for
luminous people, places, and events, past and present.
In Dark Waters Mary Burton 2010-06-01 THAT'S RIGHT. KELSEY WARREN IS BACK! After globe-trotting as an underwater
photographer, I'm ready to stir up trouble again in Grant's Forge. I swore I'd never return, yet ten years later, here
I am, back home to face the music...and the only man who ever broke my heart. Sheriff Mitch Garrett may be crucial in
helping me uncover the mystery of my mother's murder, but I'm not a love-struck teenager anymore. Once I know the truth
about the past, I will leave this town in a trail of dust and embark on another underwater adventure. Then again, Mitch
has a way of changing all my well-laid plans....
Nancy Bush's Nowhere Bundle: Nowhere to Run, Nowhere to Hide & Nowhere Safe Nancy Bush 2013-10-01 Some Secrets When Liv
Dugan ducks out of work for lunch, it's just an ordinary day. When she returns, she stumbles onto a massacre. All her
colleagues at Zuma Software have been shot. Only luck has left Liv unscathed, and that might be running out. . . Will
Follow You Liv suspects the shootings are tied to her past--and to the package she recently received from her long-dead
adoptive mother. Sensing she's being followed, Liv jumps into a stranger's car and orders him to drive. Her "hostage"
complies, listening carefully as her story unwinds. Skeptical at first, he ultimately begins to believe all Liv's fears
are justified. . . To Your Grave Together, Liv and her unlikely confidant try to uncover the truth about her adoptive
family, her birth parents, and her troubled childhood. Because somewhere in Liv's past is a secret worth killing for,
and a nightmare she can never outrun. . . There Are Sins "Do unto others. . ." Carefully, he carves the words into
their flesh. The victims are all young, brunette, pretty. But she's the one he really wants. The others are just a way
to ease the rage that has festered for years, until the only thing that calms him is his knife slicing through skin. .
. You Never Live Detective September Rafferty--Nine to her friends--recognizes the artwork that arrives in the mail.
She created it back in second grade. Now a killer's words are slashed across it in what looks like blood. He knows her.
September's investigation leads to her old classmate, Jake Westerly. She wants to believe Jake is innocent. But
trusting anyone could be her last mistake. . . To Regret Every slight, every slur, he remembers them all. They turned
him into a monster, and now they will suffer for it. Starting with September, he'll show them that the past can never
stay hidden, and the time of vengeance is at hand. . . The Guilty She senses their twisted desires before she meets
them. It's as if fate is helping her stop these monsters from preying on others the way she was preyed upon. And after
she has delivered brutal justice, she'll let the whole world see their guilt. Will Atone "I must pay for what I've
done." The first victim--naked, bound, frozen to death--wore the note strung around his neck. Now there's another note-this one attached to Detective September Rafferty's own stepbrother. Stefan survives, but September is sure he knows
more than he's saying. Someone is eliminating suspected sexual predators. And the only thing more dangerous than a
madman is a killer who's ruthlessly sane.
Project: Happily Ever After Alisa Bowman 2010-12-28 What do you do when your marriage is so unhappy that you begin to
fantasize about your husband's funeral? That's how bad it got for Alisa Bowman. . . So she launched a last-ditch effort
to save her marriage. Project: Happily Ever After is her fearlessly honest and humorous account of how she went from
being a “divorce daydreamer” to renewing her wedding vows—and all of the steps in between. From bikini waxes to
erotica, romance instruction manuals to second honeymoons, the silent treatment to power struggles, she goes where many
marriage-improvement gurus have feared to tread. Equal parts funny, poignant, and most importantly, useful, Bowman's
story will give other miserably-married folks courage and hope. And in addition to telling her own story, she packs
straightforward prescriptive guidance, including a “10-Step Marital Improvement Guide.” Readers will laugh. They'll
cry. And they can start on the road toward their own happy ending!
Wicked Lies Lisa Jackson 2011-01-28 A pregnant woman is on the run from an escaped serial killer plotting revenge in
this thriller by the New York Times–bestselling authors of Wicked Game. If At First You Don’t Succeed For two years,
Justice Turnbull has paced his room at Halo Valley Security Hospital, planning to escape. Justice has a mission—one
that began with a vicious murder two decades ago. And there are so many others who must be sent back to the hell that
spawned them . . . Kill . . . Laura Adderley didn’t plan to get pregnant by her soon-to-be ex-husband, though she’ll do
anything to protect her baby. But now reporter Harrison Frost is asking questions about the mysterious group of women
who live at Siren Song lodge. Harrison hasn’t figured out Laura’s connection to the story yet. But Justice knows. And
he is coming . . . Then Kill Again . . . All her life, Laura has been able to sense approaching evil. But that won't
stop a psychopath bent on destroying her. Justice has been unleashed, and this time, there will be no place safe to
hide . . . “Wicked Lies is a riveting, can’t-put-it-down, heart-pounding good read. If you love suspense with enough
twists and turns to tie you into knots, this one’s for you.” —BookPage “The affable protagonists maintain their
individual identities as their romance sizzles to life, and several subplots add depth to this . . . deftly plotted and
enticing read.” —Publishers Weekly
When the Snow Falls Fern Michaels 2014-09-30 Four popular authors—including #1 New York Times–bestselling author Fern
Michaels—heat up the holiday season with festive tales of Christmas romance. “Candy Canes and Cupid” by Fern Michaels
All private investigator Hannah Ray wants for Christmas is a quiet day at her Florida beachfront condo. When her
biggest client insists she join him on a Colorado ski trip, she has little choice—but what she finds on her arrival
could melt the coldest heart . . . “White Hot Christmas” by Nancy Bush Aspiring PI Jane Kelly likes to pretend she’s a
bah-humbug kind of girl, but she’s had mistletoe on the brain ever since she shared a kiss with her boss, Dwayne.
Before she can hope for a repeat performance, Jane must solve a kidnapping that’s as twisted as a candy cane—and not
nearly as sweet. “Seven Days of Christmas” by Rosanna Chiofalo Five years ago, Bianca Simone received a wonderful early
Christmas gift from her boyfriend, Mark—a week amid the stunning Alpine scenery of Innsbruck, Austria. Now she’s back
under very different circumstances, but Mark has one more special gift in mind . . . “A Smoky Mountain Gift” by Lin
Stepp Veda Trent is back in Townsend to fill in as temporary manager of the Crafts Co-op, but she’s not planning to
stay. Though the mountain town is small, it holds lots of unsettling memories. Yet the wind can change, bringing with
it new opportunities—and the chance to create the kind of Christmas Veda has always longed for.
The Arsonist Mary Burton 2010-05-01 Chasing down a pyromaniac could burn a man out... Once he solved the Nero case,
arson investigator Michael Gannon blasted out of town on his motorcycle. No way would he return to the job, but his
nightmares persisted. Gannon found some relief in a small Virginia town...until the fires started again. Back in the
public eye, he had to face his demons and the incomparable Darcy Sampson, a feisty reporter who urged him out of
hiding. Gannon had to ask himself: What would it take to push him over the edge? More time spent in a fiery hell--or a
surprising attraction to a woman he couldn't resist?
Blind Spot Nancy Bush 2010-07-01 “An exciting, compelling thriller with a winding plot that keeps you captivated until
the end” from the New York Times bestselling author of Unseen (Fresh Fiction). What you don't see . . . The crime scene
at an Oregon rest stop is brutal beyond belief—a young man's lifeless body cut to ribbons, and his pregnant girlfriend
left alive but comatose . . . What you don't know . . . Psychologist Claire Norris is assigned to treat the survivor at
a private mental hospital. But there are no clues to the identity of the catatonic “Jane Doe.” A difficult job only
becomes more complicated with the arrival of ex-homicide detective Langdon Stone, who questions Claire's every move.
Can kill you Reluctantly working together, Claire and Lang begin to unravel the chilling truth about a twisted case—one
with ties to a killer who is right in their midst, eager to see a mission of evil through to its terrifying end . . .
“Engrossing . . . twists you won't see coming!” —Karen Rose, New York Times bestselling author Praise for Nancy Bush's
Unseen “Full of twists and surprises . . . I couldn't put it down!” —Lisa Jackson, #1 New York Times bestselling author
“An eerie suspense novel woven with a compelling romance . . . the terrifying denouement will have readers riveted.”
—Publishers Weekly “A creative and mysterious tale with a number of twists, including a surprise ending.” —Romantic
Times
Bad Things Nancy Bush 2019-06-25 Some mistakes you have to live with . . . One victim succumbs to an overdose. Another
is brutally bludgeoned to death. Each, in turn, will pay. Because you never forget the friends you make in high
school—or the enemies . . . And others . . . In the wake of her stepbrother Nick’s death, Kerry Monaghan is visiting
Edwards Bay. Kerry has just returned to the small town overlooking an arm of Puget Sound that she left before high
school, though not before falling hard and fast for Cole Sheffield, now with the local PD. But Nick’s death may be more
than an accident. And soon there are others—all former teenage friends, linked by a dark obsession. You will die for .
. . With Cole’s help, Kerry sets out to learn the truth about what happened to Nick. But within Edwards Bay is a
shocking legacy built on envy and lust—and a secret that has unleashed a killer’s unstoppable fury . . .
Ominous Lisa Jackson 2017-07-25 A secret from their youth plunges three adult women into a deadly nightmare in this
suspense thriller by three New York Times–bestselling authors. NO WARNING In the photograph, three teenaged girls
splash in the lake on a sweltering summer evening. Shiloh, Kat, and Ruth are unaware of the man who spies on them from
the woods. They have no idea how their lives will be changed by the brutal violence that follows—and the vow of secrecy
they take. CAN PREPARE YOU Fifteen years later, Ruth and Shiloh have both returned to Prairie Creek, Wyoming, where Kat
is deputy sheriff. Though they’ve tried to leave their shared past behind, each has the feeling that someone is lurking
in the shadows. When a local girl vanishes, Kat is convinced there’s a connection to that long-ago night. But as the
friends unite to find the missing teenager, a killer sends a chilling message. FOR A KILLER’S VENGEANCE He’s still
there. And he hasn’t forgotten. For so long he’s made do with other victims, but they can’t compare to the ones who got
away. The ones who keep searching for him, blind to the terrifying truth that they are not the hunters, but his prey .
. . Praise for Sinister “This collaborative novel has all the tension and suspense that Jackson fans expect. The web of
family ties and secrets creates a strong plot. Readers who enjoy shows like Criminal Minds will find the serial killer
satisfyingly scary.” —RT Book Reviews
Sinister Lisa Jackson 2013-12-01 Three New York Times bestselling authors unite their talents in this riveting novel of
family secrets, obsession, and murder. As fear and distrust spread through Prairie Creek, soon all the Dillingers, and
those closest to them, are targets—and suspects. A killer has been honing his skill, feeding his fury, and waiting for
the moment when the Dillingers come home—to die . . . In Blood Ira Dillinger, the family’s wealthy patriarch, has
summoned his children home for his upcoming wedding. Eldest son, Colton, and his siblings don’t approve of their
father’s gold-digging bride-to-be. But someone is making his displeasure felt in terrifying ways, setting fires just
like in the past. Only this time, there will be no survivors. Will Be Rewarded Twenty years ago, a fire ravaged the

Nowhere to Hide Nancy Bush 2011-10-24 A detective is targeted and unsure who to trust in this thriller by the New York
Times-bestselling author: “Pulse-pounding…a riveting finish.”—Publishers Weekly There Are Sins “Do unto others…”
Carefully, he carves the words into their flesh. The victims are all young, brunette, pretty. But she’s the one he
really wants. The others are just a way to ease the rage that has festered for years, until the only thing that calms
him is his knife slicing through skin… You Never Live Detective September Rafferty—Nine to her friends—recognizes the
artwork that arrives in the mail. She created it back in second grade. Now a killer’s words are slashed across it in
what looks like blood. He knows her. September’s investigation leads to her old classmate, Jake Westerly. She wants to
believe Jake is innocent. But trusting anyone could be her last mistake… To Regret Every slight, every slur, he
remembers them all. They turned him into a monster, and now they will suffer for it. Starting with September, he’ll
show them that the past can never stay hidden, and the time of vengeance is at hand… Praise for Nancy Bush’s Blind Spot
“Engrossing. . .twists you won't see coming!”—Karen Rose, New York Times bestselling author “Atmospheric. . .sure to
cause shivers.”—Book Page “Bush keeps the story moving quickly and ends with an unexpected twist.”—Publishers Weekly
“Nancy Bush always delivers edge-of-your seat suspense!”—Lisa Jackson, New York Times bestselling author
The Neighbors Nancy Bush 2022-06-28 IF YOU LIVED HERE...YOU'D BE DEAD BY NOW. New York Times and USA Today bestselling
author Nancy Bush returns to the community of River Glen, Oregon, a seemingly bucolic neighborhood that harbors deep,
dark secrets... It's one of the most exclusive addresses in town--a luxury development with pristine lawns and steep
price tags. But there are unforgiving people living in the Villages, who know your secrets and have plenty of their own
. . . secrets that no one lives to tell. Mackenzie Laughlin has reluctantly moved to the Villages as bodyguard to Daley
Carrera, who claims someone is pranking her and her husband. Mac expects a simple case of petty squabbles between new
and longtime residents. Instead, she hears rumors of squalid affairs and sinister disappearances that tie in to a
missing persons investigation led by her partner, Jesse James Taft. Behind every door and every smile, there are
grudges that run deep and dangerous. Mac and Taft are being marked as targets, but why? Figuring out who to trust is
the key to uncovering a killer who has no qualms about killing again. The neighbors are watching. And if getting into
the Villages was difficult, getting out alive may be impossible . . .
Last Girl Standing Lisa Jackson 2020-05-26 New York Times bestselling Sisters of Suspense join forces for a gripping
standalone novel about a clique of popular girls whose high school friendship is marked by a tragedy that continues to
haunt them decades later. Jackson and Bush take the reader’s hand and twist them through this shocking tale of
suspense. “An increasingly tense race to find who’s doing the killing—and who’s going to survive.” —The Oregonian First
they were five. Then they were four. Whose turn will it be next? At Bristol High they were an elite clique known as the
Five Firsts: Amanda, Bailey, Carmen, Delta and Zora . . . ABCD & Z. They could have accepted their classmate, Emmy, as
"E", but with her bookish disposition and her embarrassing status of scholarship student to boot, they rejected her and
chose wealthy Zora instead. At a pre-graduation party just before the end of senior year, Lance Ventura, the hottest
guy in school, falls down an embankment toward the river and is barely rescued in time to save his life. One of the
Five Firsts, Carman, rushes to save him, but isn't so lucky. Her sudden death causes a community to mourn and rumors of
foul play to swirl, but the tragedy is ruled an accident. Fast forward ten years and the classmates all meet again at
the high school reunion. Some of them have had good fortune in their lives. Others, not so much. PRAISE FOR LISA
JACKSON AND NANCY BUSH “Superb . . . a masterpiece of romantic suspense.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) on
Something Wicked “A chilling thriller with enough false leads to keep readers enthralled to the finish.” —Library
Journal on One Last Breath
Dark Water Sharon Sala 2015-03-26 In the New York Times–bestselling author’s tale of romantic suspense, a woman returns
home to find her father’s killer and gets caught in a web of deceit. Twenty years ago, Sarah Whitman’s father Frank
disappeared from Marmet, Maine, after stealing a fortune from the local bank, leaving his wife and daughter to face the
town’s vitriol. Now, Frank Whitman’s body has been found at the bottom of Flagstaff Lake, leading Sarah back home,
determined to find the real thief-turned-killer and clear her father’s name. But there are those in Marmet who aren’t
keen on Sarah stirring up the past. And what she uncovers will put a target on her back. Her childhood crush, Tony
DeMarco, claims to be concerned for her safety. But Sarah isn’t sure she can trust anyone in a place where everyone has
something to hide . . . “Sala keeps the tension high and the pace hopping” in this suspenseful romance that reveals the
depths to which greed can sink a human soul (Publishers Weekly).
And Then There Were None Agatha Christie 2004-05-03 When ten people arrive on private Indian Island off England's
southwest coast, lured to a mansion by invitations from a mysterious host, terror mounts as one guest after another is
murdered, in a classic whodunit that is an elaboration of the famous children's rhyme "Ten Little Indians." Reader's
Guide included. Reprint. 100,000 first printing.
Electric Blue Nancy Bush 2013-10-07 New York Times-Bestselling Author: A PI-in-training gets drawn into a dysfunctional
family fighting over money and murder… Some days are just weird city. Take today. Jane Kelly, thirtysomething exbartender, current process server, and owner of The Binkster, a pug, is dutifully putting in slave-labor hours working
for Dwayne Durbin, local “information specialist” (i.e., private investigator), and on the road to becoming a P.I.
herself. Next thing she knows she’s socializing with the Purcells, a rich, eccentric family with a penchant for going
crazy and/or dying in spectacularly mysterious ways. From what Jane can tell, the Purcells all want Orchid Purcell’s
money. And when Orchid turns up in a pool of blood, the free-for-all has just begun. Then when Jane finds a second
body, it seems weird city is about to get even weirder—and a lot more deadly… In her second smash outing, Nancy Bush's
wickedly funny heroine, Jane Kelly, proves herself a worthy successor to Stephanie Plum, but with a wit, style, and dog
that are definitely all her own. “With her clever ability to handle the zaniest of life’s circumstances, Jane won’t
disappoint readers.”—Publishers Weekly “Move over Stephanie Plum, Jane Kelly has arrived!”—Lisa Jackson, #1 New York
Times-bestselling author of You Betrayed Me “[A] funny, feisty, immensely likable new heroine.”—Laura Levine, author of
Death of a Gigolo
Not a Sound Heather Gudenkauf 2017-05-30 A shocking discovery and chilling secrets converge in this gripping novel from
New York Times bestselling author Heather Gudenkauf When a tragic accident leaves nurse Amelia Winn deaf, she loses
everything that matters—her job, her husband, David, and her stepdaughter, Nora. Now, two years later and with the help
of her hearing dog, Stitch, she is finally getting back on her feet. But when she discovers the body of a fellow nurse
in the dense bush by the river, deep in the woods near her cabin, she is plunged into a disturbing mystery that could
shatter the carefully reconstructed pieces of her life all over again. As clues begin to surface, Amelia finds herself
swept into an investigation that hits all too close to home. But how much is she willing to risk in order to uncover
the truth and bring a killer to justice? And don’t miss Heather’s latest book, AN OVERNIGHT GUEST! You’ll be chilled
and riveted from start to finish with this story of an unexpected visitor and a deadly snowstorm! Check out these other
riveting novels of suspense by bestselling author Heather Gudenkauf: The Weight of Silence These Things Hidden One
Breath Away Little Mercies Missing Pieces Before She Was Found This is How I Lied
Something Wicked Lisa Jackson 2012-07-11 A pregnant detective investigates murders tied to a strange group of women in
this thriller by the New York Times–bestselling authors of Wicked Lies. You Sense Him Some refer to it as the Colony.
To others, it’s a cult. But few locals in the Oregon coastal hamlet of Deception Bay have ever been invited to the
inner sanctum of Siren Song. Even the sisters who live here, far from strangers who might recoil at their unnerving
psychic abilities, don’t know all the terrors buried within its walls… You Fear Him Eight months into a surrogate
pregnancy for her sister, Kristina, Detective Savannah Dunbar just wants to wrap up paperwork before taking medical
leave. But her department’s investigation into a brutal double homicide has suddenly become much more complex—and
personal. And now there are disturbing rumors about the Colony, its matriarch, and a long history of bitter secrets...
But You Can Never Stop Him Death has come to Siren Song before. But this time there will be no refuge and no remorse.
For everything born in wickedness must die that way—and a killer will not rest until he has claimed them all… “[A]
superb supernatural thriller…. A masterpiece of romantic suspense with enough twists and turns to keep the reader
eagerly anticipating the breathtaking conclusion.” —Publishers Weekly, starred review
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The complete, uncensored history of the
award-winning The Daily Show with Jon Stewart, as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders between television comedy, political satire,
and opinionated news coverage. It launched the careers of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted the
hypocrisies of the powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes gags, controversies, and
camaraderie will be chronicled by the players themselves, from legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members and
writers-including Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve Carell - plus some of The Daily Show's most
prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral history
takes the reader behind the curtain for all the show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's underdog latenight program to Trevor Noah's succession, rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to become
part of the beating heart of politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also commentary, with a reputation for
calling bullshit and an ability to effect real change in the world. Through years of incisive election coverage,
passionate debates with President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes on
Wall Street and racism, The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first time, the people behind the
show's seminal moments come together to share their memories of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's most groundbreaking shows.
The Real Mother Goose 1916 Collections of Mother Goose rhymes.
No Turning Back Nancy Bush 2017-12-26 Danger lurks in the secrets of a small town in this blistering novel of intrigue
and suspense from the New York Times bestselling author of The Babysitter. They find the body deep in the woods, lying
beneath a carpet of wet leaves, eyes still open in a sightless stare. Three dark stains across his chest, and another
bullet hole in his forehead. Child psychologist Liz Havers made a mistake sixteen years ago, and she's ready to face
it. That means confronting Detective Hawthorne “Hawk” Hart, who's come back to Woodside, Washington, after a case in LA
went tragically wrong. His teenage son, Jesse, is finding it difficult to adjust, and stumbling across a dead man
doesn't help. Bad things never used to happen in the small town of Woodside. Now no one is safe. And the more Hawk
tries to untangle a terrifying web of greed and murder, the more desperate his adversary becomes to hide the truth,
even if that means killing again and again . . . Previously published as If You Believe under the pseudonym Nancy Kelly
Praise for Nancy Bush and her novels “Nancy Bush always delivers edge-of-your-seat suspense!” —Lisa Jackson, New York
Times bestselling author “Engrossing . . . twists you won't see coming!” —Karen Rose, New York Times bestselling author
“Pulse-pounding . . . Readers will tear through the pages.” —Publishers Weekly “An imaginative mystery that will
beguile the reader . . . an electrifying thriller.” —Mysterious Reviews
The Gossip Nancy Bush 2021-06-29 Every word you whisper In high school, rumors can make or destroy a reputation. A
thoughtless nickname can turn each day into a living hell. Gossip is irresistible—and contagious. But sometimes, gossip
can kill . . . Every secret you share Mackenzie Laughlin, formerly with Oregon’s River Glen police department, has
reluctantly agreed to investigate a local woman’s disappearance. The case reconnects her with Jesse James Taft, a P.I.
gifted at getting under Mac’s skin. But when the body is found tangled in river weeds, Mac and Taft realize that the
case has changed, from one missing woman to a hunt for a terrifying and relentless killer . . . Could be your last In
his old school yearbooks, they were the pretty, popular ones, confident and callous. Back then, they held the power.
But now, it’s all his. He’s been waiting to teach them the lessons they should have learned long ago: that gossip and
popularity have a price, and it’s time to pay . . .
I'll Find You Nancy Bush 2014-07-01 The New York Times bestselling author of Hush “brings readers a page-turner chock
full of suspense and intrigue . . . a solid mystery” (RT Book Reviews, 4 Stars). Only killing stops the pain . . .
Callie Cantrell has only fragmented memories of the car accident that killed her husband and son. One year later, she's
still trying to start over, yet she can't shake her unease. Especially when former LA cop West Laughlin barges into her
life, searching for his young nephew. At first he thinks Callie's lying about who she is and what she knows. But soon
it's clear that Callie and West are linked by a killer who has bent others to his twisted will. The worst night of
Callie's life was just the beginning of his vengeance. And when her turn comes again there will be no escape . . .
Praise for Nancy Bush and her novels “Nancy Bush always delivers edge-of-your-seat suspense!” —Lisa Jackson, New York
Times bestselling author “Engrossing . . . twists you won't see coming!” —Karen Rose, New York Times bestselling author
“Pulse-pounding . . . Readers will tear through the pages.” —Publishers Weekly “An imaginative mystery that will
beguile the reader . . . an electrifying thriller.” —Mysterious Reviews
The Chocolate Run Dorothy Koomson 2018-08-09 'I didn't mean to, honest to goodness I didn't. It just happened.' Amber
Salpone doesn't mean to keep ending up in bed with her friend Greg Walterson, but she can't help herself. And after
every time it 'just happens' their secret affair moves closer to being a real relationship, which is big problem when
he's a womaniser and she's a commitment-phobe. While Amber struggles to accept her new feelings for Greg, she also
realises that her closeness to Jen, her best friend, is slipping away and the tow of them are becoming virtual
strangers. Slowly but surely, as the stark truths of all their lives are revealed, Amber has to confront the fact that
chocolate can't cure everything and sometimes running away isn't an option...
Unseen Nancy Bush 2009-03-31 The New York Times bestselling author of The Babysitter crafts a chilling thriller “full
hush-nancy-bush
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Dillinger family’s old homestead, killing Judd Dillinger and crippling his girlfriend. Most people blamed a serial
arsonist who’d been seen around town. But strange things are happening in Prairie Creek, Wyoming, again. A Killer’s
Patience “This collaborative novel has all the tension and suspense that Jackson fans expect. The web of family ties
and secrets creates a strong plot. Readers who enjoy shows like Criminal Minds will find the serial killer satisfyingly
scary.”—RT Book Reviews “Sinister reads as if penned by a single author, so kudos to each of thecollaborators.”—Mystery
Scene
The Mirage Man David Willman 2011-06-07 For the first time, Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist David Willman tells the
whole gripping story of the hunt for the anthrax killer who terrorized the country in the dark days that followed the
September 11th attacks. Letters sent surreptitiously from a mailbox in New Jersey to media and political figures in New
York, Florida, and Washington D.C. killed five people and infected seventeen others. For years, the case remained
officially unsolved—and it consumed the FBI and became a rallying point for launching the Iraq War. Far from Baghdad,
at Fort Detrick, Maryland, stood Bruce Ivins: an accomplished microbiologist at work on patenting a next-generation
anthrax vaccine. Ivins, it turned out, also was a man the FBI consulted frequently to learn the science behind the
attacks. The Mirage Man reveals how this seemingly harmless if eccentric scientist hid a sinister secret life from his
closest associates and family, and how the trail of genetic and circumstantial evidence led inexorably to him. Along
the way, Willman exposes the faulty investigative work that led to the public smearing of the wrong man, Steven
Hatfill, a scientist specializing in biowarfare preparedness whose life was upended by media stakeouts and op-ed-page
witch hunts. Engrossing and unsparing, The Mirage Man is a portrait of a deeply troubled scientist who for more than
twenty years had unlimited access to the U.S. Army’s stocks of deadly anthrax. It is also the story of a struggle for
control within the FBI investigation, the missteps of an overzealous press, and how a cadre of government officials
disregarded scientific data while spinning the letter attacks into a basis for war. As The Mirage Man makes clear,
America must, at last, come to terms with the lessons to be learned from what Bruce Ivins wrought. The nation’s
security depends on it. From the Hardcover edition.
Goodnight, Beautiful Dorothy Koomson 2010-09-28 From the author of the internationally bestselling novels My Best
Friend’s Girl and Marshmallows for Breakfast comes an incredibly moving, powerfully written new novel about motherhood,
love, loss, and new beginnings. Nova will do anything for her closest friend, Mal, whom she has known since childhood.
So when Mal and his wife, Stephanie, ask Nova to be a surrogate mother, she agrees—despite her reservations about what
it might mean for their friendship. Then Nova’s fears are realized. Halfway through the pregnancy, Stephanie finds a
text from her husband to Nova that reads “Goodnight, beautiful.” Already suspicious of their deep connection, Stephanie
demands that Mal cut all ties to Nova and their unborn baby, leaving Nova to raise the child alone. Eight years later,
Nova is anxiously waiting for her son, Leo, to wake up from a coma, while childless Stephanie is desperately trying to
save her failing marriage. Despite her anger and hurt, Nova wants Mal to have the chance to know his son before it’s
too late. Will it take a tragedy to remind them all how much they mean to one another? From the Trade Paperback
edition.
The Fixer T. E. Woods 2014-02-04 T. E. Woods delivers a fast-paced thriller—the first in an electrifying new
series—peopled with sharp, intriguing characters and more twists and turns than a corkscrew. Never a doubt. Never a
mistake. Always for justice. Never for revenge. She’s the person you hire when you need something fixed—permanently.
With a strict set of criteria, she evaluates every request and chooses only a few. No more than one job per country,
per year. She will only step in if it’s clear that justice will not be served any other way. Her jobs are completed
with skill and precision, and never result in inquiry or police investigation. The Fixer is invisible—and quite deadly.
. . . In the office of a clinical psychologist in Olympia, Washington, a beautiful young woman is in terrible emotional
pain. She puts up walls, tells lies, and seems to speak in riddles, but the doctor is determined to help her heal,
despite the fact that she claims to have hurt many people. As their sessions escalate, the psychologist feels compelled
to reach out to the police . . . but it might be too late. In Seattle, a detective gets a call from his son. A
dedicated journalist, he wants his father’s expertise as he looks into a suspicious death. Together they follow the
trail of leads toward a stone-cold hired killer—only to find that death has been closer than either could have
imagined. Don’t miss any of the gripping Justice thrillers from T. E. Woods: THE FIXER | THE RED HOT FIX | THE
UNFORGIVABLE FIX | FIXED IN BLOOD | FIXED IN FEAR | DEAD END FIX And look for the Hush Money mysteries: HUSH MONEY |
BAD GIRL | PRIVATE LIES Praise for The Fixer “Hot and unpredictable, this debut hurls you down the curvy gray avenues
of right and wrong at about a hundred and fifty miles per hour. Strap yourself in!”—Amanda Kyle Williams, author of The
Stranger You Seek “Pitch-perfect . . . solid characters, unpredictable twists and excellent plotting; a must-read for
those who enjoy crime fiction.”—Kirkus Reviews
Hush Nancy Bush 2011-01-28 A group of friends are stalked by evil in a thriller from the New York Times bestselling
author who “always delivers edge-of-your-seat suspense!” (Lisa Jackson) Cross your heart In the summer before their
senior year, Coby Rendell and her friends take a beach trip together. Around a campfire on a foggy June night, Coby,
Rhiannon, Yvette and the others share their darkest secrets, before a tragic accident shatters the bond between them .
. . And hope Twelve years later Coby attends a birthday party reunion that ends in horror when Yvette's sister's
lifeless body is discovered in a hot tub. Soon others in the original group of tale-tellers begin meeting similar
fates—unfortunate “accidents” shrinking their numbers one by one . . . To die Conflicted by her growing feelings for
Danner Lockwood, the investigating detective, Coby races to unravel a mystery buried in the past. But someone is
watching her every move—someone prepared to kill again and again to protect a shocking truth . . . Praise for Nancy
Bush's Blind Spot “Engrossing . . . twists you won't see coming!” —Karen Rose, New York Times bestselling author
“Atmospheric . . . sure to cause shivers.” —Book Page “Bush keeps the story moving quickly and ends with an unexpected
twist.” —Publishers Weekly
The Cupid Effect Dorothy Koomson 2018-08-09 There's something special about Ceri . . . Meet Ceri. She's giving up her
life and job in London to follow her heart in Leeds. But Ceri has a bad habit of unintentionally inspiring other people
to follow their hearts too - then desperately trying to solve the resulting problems. When she arrives in her new city
it's not long before chaos ensues. Will Ceri stick with her vow to not get involved or will she be forced to do what
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she does best and act like modern-day Cupid?
Nowhere Safe Nancy Bush 2013-09-01 Suspected predators are being executed one by one in this chilling crime thriller
from the New York Times-bestselling author of Bad Things. The Guilty She senses their twisted desires before she meets
them. It’s as if fate is helping her stop these monsters from preying on others the way she was preyed upon. And after
she has delivered brutal justice, she’ll let the whole world see their guilt. Will Atone “I must pay for what I’ve
done.” The first victim—naked, bound, frozen to death—wore the note strung around his neck. Now there’s another
note—this one attached to Detective September Rafferty’s own stepbrother. Stefan survives, but September is sure he
knows more than he’s saying. Someone is eliminating suspected sexual predators. And the only thing more dangerous than
a madman is a killer who’s ruthlessly sane. Racing to predict the next target, September finds herself drawn into a
harrowing and deeply personal case. For this time, there are no innocents—only the one who kills, and those condemned
to die… “Nancy Bush always delivers edge-of-your seat suspense!”—Lisa Jackson, New York Times bestselling author Praise
for Nancy Bush’s Nowhere to Hide “Pulse-pounding…Readers will tear through the pages.”—Publishers Weekly “Edge-of-yourseat suspense keeps the pages turning. This is one definite thrill ride.”—RT Book Reviews
See How She Dies Lisa Jackson 2017-10-01 London Danvers disappeared almost twenty years ago. The youngest child of
hotel tycoon Witt Danvers—and the only child with his second wife, Kat—London hasn’t been seen since. Over time, many
women have claimed to be the long-lost heiress. Adria Nash is the latest. But from the moment Zachary Danvers sees her,
he believes Adria is different. For one thing, Adria looks just like Zachary’s former stepmother. For another, Adria
knows personal details only London could have known. Just four years old at the time of the kidnapping, Adria can’t be
sure if what she feels in her gut, and what she’s been told, is true. She has no memory of the abduction, and
confronting Zach is the only way to get answers. Yet she feels a deep sense of dread. London’s nanny also vanished that
terrible night. And Kat Danvers fell to her death under suspicious circumstances soon after. If Adria really is London,
she stands to inherit a fortune—but will she also become a target? Adria is right to be afraid. Because someone does
believe her. Someone who has killed before and is watching her every move, waiting for the right moment to see how she
runs . . . see how she screams . . . see how she dies . . .
Love After All Jaci Burton 2015-03-31 In the latest novel from the New York Times bestselling author of Hope Burns, a
woman discovers that the man she least expects is exactly what she needs… High school math teacher Chelsea Gardner has
the perfect plan. She’s tired of dating all the wrong men, and after years of frustration, she’s developed a foolproof
list of requirements for finding “The One.” Bar owner Sebastian “Bash” Palmer finds Chelsea beautiful, smart and fun,
but he thinks her list is ridiculous and unnecessary. Intent on proving Chelsea is looking for love in all the wrong
ways, he offers to help her find the “perfect” man. Chelsea knows Bash isn’t the right guy for her—he barely meets one
of her criteria—but there’s something about the charismatic man that has her yearning for things that are most
definitely not list approved. Because sometimes, a relationship that looks totally wrong on paper can turn out
incredibly right…
You Don’t Know Me Nancy Bush 2016-01-01 Three sisters with a dark secret are reunited in the New York Times–bestselling
author’s first romantic suspense novel—now available in a new edition. Everyone in Wagon Wheel, Oregon, knew that
Thomas Daniels was a mean, violent man, twisted by liquor and hate. His stepdaughters, Dinah, Denise, and Hayley, knew
it better than anyone. And then, with one desperate act, their lives changed forever. Now, years after he disappeared,
Thomas Daniels’s remains have been found and a murder investigation is underway. All three sisters—Dinah, a respected
journalist, acclaimed actress Denise, and Hayley, hungry for her own chance at stardom—find their lives intersecting
and unraveling again. And piece by piece, they’ll confront the truth about that deadly night—and the dark secrets that
could turn one of them into a killer . . . You Don’t Know Me was originally published in 1994 as Tangled under the
pseudonym Nancy Kelly.
Jealousy Nancy Bush 2018-08-28 A gripping novel of family secrets from the New York Times-bestselling author of The
Babysitter, hailed as “the new Mary Higgins Clark and J.D. Robb” (Urban Book Reviews). HATRED LEADS TO OBSESSION . . .
It’s taken time for the plan to unfold, years spent waiting, watching, hating. And after the first victim, the killing
gets easier and easier . . . OBSESSION LEADS TO JEALOUSY . . . The Crissmans, owners of Crissman & Wolfe department
store, were once one of Portland’s most powerful families. There’s still enough fortune left to sow mistrust between
Lucy, her bohemian sister Layla, their brother Lyle, and his grasping wife Kate. When a charity event at the Crissman
Lodge ends in a fatal poisoning, Lucy becomes a prime suspect. But the truth is even more twisted, and Lucy can’t be
sure which of her family is being targeted . . . or who to fear. AND JEALOUSY LEADS TO MURDER . . . Renowned defense
attorney Dallas Denton has been hired to clear Lucy’s name, unaware of the secret that ties them together or of the
deep cracks in the Crissman legacy. Someone is ready to eliminate every obstacle to get what they most covet, and prove
that envy runs deeper than blood . . . Praise for Nancy Bush and her novels “Nancy Bush always delivers edge-of-yourseat suspense!”—Lisa Jackson, #1 New York Times-bestselling author “Engrossing . . . twists you won’t see
coming!”—Karen Rose, New York Times-bestselling author “Atmospheric . . . sure to cause shivers.”—Book Page “Bush keeps
the story moving quickly and ends with an unexpected twist.”—Publishers Weekly
The Babysitter Nancy Bush 2020-06-30 The whispers may scare you . . . In River Glen, Oregon, rumors are spreading about
the Babysitter Stalker. One victim was fatally stabbed. A second fell—or was pushed—from a rooftop deck. High school
sophomore Jamie Whelan, scheduled to watch the Ryerson twins tonight, isn’t worried. She’s more interested in the party
she’ll go to later, as soon as her sister Emma arrives to take over babysitting duties. But nothing goes according to
plan . . . But the truth . . . Twenty years after that night’s vicious attack, Emma remains scarred in body and mind.
Jamie, back in River Glen after their mother’s death, still feels guilty over trading places that fateful evening. Then
suddenly another young babysitter is attacked. Jamie, with a teenage daughter of her own, fears something much more
twisted than coincidence. Is even more terrifying . . . Is this new nightmare connected with those long-ago crimes?
Emma’s fractured memories may contain the answer. But the deeper Jamie digs, the darker the secrets waiting to be
uncovered—and avenged . . .
He's the Rich Boy Lisa Jackson 1993
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